
Nevada Knights of Columbus have placed another Ultrasound. On Oct 25, 2016 the Nevada State 

Deputy, Greg Sprigg, handed a check to Kimberly Burchiel, Executive Director of the Life Choices 

Pregnancy Clinic in Carson City, Nevada, paying for an ultrasound machine for their brand new mobile 

unit. Life Choices will take their life-saving services to areas in Nevada that do not have crisis pregnancy 

services, such as Lake Tahoe and the rural counties in central and eastern Nevada. The State Deputy told 

Kimberly that we have Knights of Columbus Councils in most of the places that need her presence and 

that the Knights might host scheduled visits from the mobile unit to make it easy for women (and men) 

who want to get their free pregnancy treatments including ultrasound readings taken by a licensed 

professional nurse and interpreted by highly qualified physicians.  This is the fifth ultrasound unit placed 

by Knights in Nevada. 

 

State Deputy, Greg Sprigg hands check to Kimberly Burchiel  and nurses at Life Choices Pregnancy 

Clinic’s new mobile van. (Also shown: Nevada State Culture of Life Chairman, Mark Foxwell, with Karen 

Hearrell on his left, a major contributor who dedicated her donation to the memory of her late husband 

Sir Knight Wayne Hearrell.) 

 



 

 

Kimberly Burchiel, Executive Director, Life Choices Community Pregnancy Clinic shows their new mobile 

unit van. This van will be shown to the public and featured in the Annual Nevada Day parade in Carson 

City on October 29, 2018. 



 

RN, Laura Brown, shows the new high-definition color ultrasound unit. 


